
BLOOD PRESSURE
SEMINAR AND

SCREENING

Staff from Lakewood Regional Medical Center will be
conducting an informative presentation on blood
pressure. Seniors will be able to participate in a blood
pressure screening after the presentation. Staff will be
available to seniors if they have any additional questions. 

Wednesday, March 9, 2022
2:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m.

Location: Norwalk Senior Center

14040 San Antonio Dr.  Norwalk,  CA 90650 |  (562)  929-5580

For more information,  please cal l  the Norwalk Senior Center


